






















EXHIBIT A 

Description of Fiesta de la Flor and related activities

Fiesta de la Flor - scheduled for May 6 - 7, 2016 - celebrates the second year of the festival 
dedicated to honoring the life and legacy of Corpus Christi’s hometown icon, Selena Quintanilla 
Perez.  Predominately a music festival, Fiesta de la Flor features an incredible line-up of Tejano, 
Norteño and Hispanic rock music stars (including the return of AB Quintanilla y los Kumbia 
Kings and Chris Perez for the 2016 festival).   The expanded footprint for the 2016 festival 
allows for more artisan vendors, food trucks and increased seating space of attendees.  With 
top-notch production values, high-quality tech, a stellar fireworks show and much more, the 
2016 Fiesta de la Flor promises to be an even more transformative experience for Selena fans 
across the world!  Fiesta de la Flor is proud to be a part of the McDonald’s Fiesta Tour, which 
features a traveling tribute museum where guests view memorabilia displays of items worn by 
some of the most iconic Latin stars.  

In 2015, the inaugural Fiesta de la Flor festivals attracted 52,000 attendees.  Seventy-six 
percent of the attendees were from out of town and the festival generated an indirect economic 
impact of $13 million.  The influx of visitors to Corpus Christi created 90.7% overall occupancy 
in hotels city-wide.  Hoteliers enjoyed increased ADR (average daily rates) of over 30% 
compared to the same weekend in 2014.   Attendees came from all over the globe - including 
Mexico, Brazil, Ecuador, Canada and more. 

The expanded footprint affords for a larger attendance goal for 2016; festival organizers 
anticipate increased attendance of 70,000 over both festival days.  Pre-sale tickets will be sold 
online via www.ticketfly.com at a $10 price point for each day. Festival organizers are working 
with their ticketing agents to provide a two-day ticket pass for $15.  Pre-sale tickets will be 
available at Corpus Christi locations and locations throughout Texas.  Tickets will be available at 
the gate, depending on availability.  

Fiesta de la Flor could not happen without it’s valued community partners:  the City of Corpus 
Christi’s Parks and Recreation and Traffic Engineering Departments, CC Police Department, 
American Bank Center, the Corpus Christi Regional Transportation Authority and Nueces 
County.  

The Corpus Christi Convention and Visitors Bureau gratefully acknowledges the Quintanilla 
family for their continued support and partnership in the development and success of Fiesta de 
la Flor.  
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EXHIBIT B

Dates of Fiesta de la Flor: Friday, May 6, 2016 and Saturday May 7, 2016

Set-Up:  Tuesday, May 3, 2016, with traffic closures beginning on 
Wednesday, May 4, 2016

Take Down: Sunday, May 8, 2016, with some traffic control devices removed 
early morning Monday, May 9, 2016.
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EXHIBIT C

Site Map and Description of City Property being Utilized
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